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Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

Issue Date: October 21, 2019                                                            OBS10212019F12 
 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Foxconn Interconnect Technology announces the obsolescence of the following Fiber Optic 
product and recommends the replacement PN immediately.  
 
Product Change Notice number V15-001-E47540-M1 for this product had been issued in 
Jan 2015. Please see the attached file. 
 

 
 
 
  
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your 
local Broadcom Limited sales representative or authorized distributors. 
 
 
 
 

Foxconn Interconnect Technology (FOIT) 
 
408E. PlumeriaDr. 
San Jose, CA 95134, U.S.A. 

Existing Part Number 

(Gen1 CFP2 SR10)

Replacement Part 

Number (Gen2 CFP2 

SR10)

AFBR-8420Z  AFBR-8422IDZ


